
 

 

 

 

Summer Book Club – Year 7 Transition 

20 June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 7 (2025-2026) Student 

 

Summer Book Club 

We know that reading for pleasure is a key to success in secondary school. It helps pupils progress in all of 

their subjects and it also supports their wellbeing.  To help the new Year 7s get off to a good start, we are 

taking part in a Summer Book Club. 

We will be reading Relic Hamilton - Genie Hunter by Joseph Coelho.  The students will each be gifted an 

eBook copy of the book.  An email will be sent to each parent/carer with a unique redemption link enabling 

the download of the book. This will be sent on or around Friday 4th July.  Instructions on how to download 

the book will be sent in the email.  The email will also include a link to download the ‘Questions and Activities’ 

pack.  Students will be given paper copies of the activities, on their July Learning Camp days, to complete 

over the summer holidays. 

Please can you encourage and support your child to read the book and complete the activities.  Do talk to 

your child about the book and, if possible, read it along with them.  We will talk about the book at the 

beginning of term. 

The activities are designed to be fun and involve some writing, drawing and outside activities.  Students will 

be asked to share these at the beginning of term; prizes will be available!  It would be fantastic if any 

photographs of students working on their Summer Book Club reading or activities could be sent to 

ehutty@brookvalegroby.com. 

Students will also have the opportunity to submit questions to the author in preparation for an online 

question and answer session during the first half of the term. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards  

 

Ms Hutty 

BGLC Librarian 

 


